
	

	

	
February 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian and Student 
 
ICELAND TRIP 4 – 8 JULY 2016 
 
The next payment of £250.00 for the trip to Iceland is now due by Friday 26th February. Our 
preferred payment method is by parent pay although we will accept a cheque (made payable 
to St Aidan’s school fund).  Thank you if you have already made this payment.  The final 
payment of £250.00 is due in April, a reminder letter will be sent out. Thank you if you have 
already paid. 
 
If you have any queries about this trip, or you have problems meeting the payment deadline, 
please do not hesitate to contact me on 01423 818527. 
 
I am still waiting for a number of passport details from students, therefore if you have not 
sent in a photocopy of your passport details, can you either hand into reception marked for 
my attention, or hand to me in my office on the ground floor of Bede House. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Sewell 
Trips Administrator 


